
CMFC	2021	Pulpit	Announcement	
	
	
Hello. My name is ____________. I am a parishioner here 
at __________ Parish in _______ and I am a member of 
the Catholic Men for Christ Committee/Parish Captain. 
 
Attending the CMFC Conference has been a tremendous 
blessing in my life. As you may have guessed, because of 
COVID-19 and the ongoing pandemic, the conference is 
going to look a little different this year. For the 2021 
Conference CMFC is being offered entirely virtual. The 
good news is that this means we can offer the conference 
completely FREE to you. 
 
While we’re disappointed we can’t be together in person 
with men from across the Archdiocese, we are still 
planning on hosting a socially distanced watch party in our 
parish center on Saturday February 20th.  If you are not 
comfortable joining us for that, you are welcome to register 
and watch from the comfort of your own home.  
 
This year has had its fair share of challenges, and I know 
that it’s challenged me to grow in patience, and to grow in 
trust. Whatever virtue you might need to grow, in we have 
that opportunity to continue to become the men that Jesus is 
calling us to be by participating in the virtual Catholic Men 
for Christ Conference this year.  
 
More information can be found at the table in the church 
lobby or at www.catholicmenforchrist.org 


